
 

 

 
 

 
October 11 2021 

Dear parents, 
  
By this letter, we would like to officially re-launch the Friends of DBS initiative at DBS Wakra. 
  
This initiative aims to establish a supportive team of parents to help DBS Wakra to continue to offer 
the best possible educational provision to its community (students, teachers, parents, volunteers, 
and so on). 
 
Parents have always been and will always be an essential component of DBS’ success. And as such, 
being part of the Friends of DBS team will play an important role in supporting the school journey to 
be even better than what it already is now. Because together we are better, we do believe we can 
work to build and sustain a community that educates our pupils on the values of kindness, generosity 
and selflessness. Together, let us bring the school and local community together. 
  
If you are interested in joining the Friends of DBS team, please reply back to this email stating your 
interest. 
  
Thank you and kind regards, 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Moussa El-Hachmi 
Friends of DBS group 


